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NOTE OUR NEXT MEETING 1:30pm  TUESDAY 23RD JANUARY at the Seniors Community Centre 

TRIP NEWS 

Deposits for our Blue Mountains Trip 10th to 12th March 2024  were due by the 9th December 2023. 

On the Tuesday 16th January join us for a morning tea in the Botanic Gardens off Macleay Street.  Bring a chair, a 

drink and a small plate to share under the big tree opposite the car park. 

The opportunity to see Kurrajong recycling plant off Chaston Street at 10.00am on January 30 2024 must have name in 

by the meeting on January 23rd 2024. 

Investigation of a 1 or 2 day trip to Bright. A decision on the length will be made once we have numbers. 

Thank you to all those that supported the barefoot bowls day. 

Please contact Di Jacobson if you have any queries. 

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 
1st Joan Taylor, 3rd Jeanette Carroll, 

10th Fae Field, 12th Bob Kitchener,  

13th Robyn Barrow, and 18th  John Smit. 

WELFARE REPORT 

Sympathy cared sent to Fay Sloan on the death of her 

brother. 

Phone call  to Julia Carr before Christmas and she is 

home again. 

Joan Taylor is now a resident of Settlers Apartments.  

Rita Moore has been in hospital for 2 1/2 weeks but is now 

home. A thinking of you card has been sent to hert. 

Joan Stone has been laid up over Christmas with Medical 

Issue.                                         

                                                       Dell 
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LUNCHES NEWS 

Our first dinner of 2024 will see us return to the Palm and Pawn where  we have enjoyed many a happy meal together. 

Lets make it our New Years Resolution to be more involved in making our club even greater. 

           Gay and Audrey. 

 

LUNCHES NEWS 

Our first LUNCH 9th January 2024 will see us return to the Palm and Pawn where  

we have enjoyed many a happy meal together. 

Lets make it our New Years Resolution to be more involved in making our club 

even greater. 

           Gay and Audrey. 

A special thanks to Gay and Audrey for the organisation of the Christmas Party it was a lovely 

event and a lot of fun was had by all. 

About 65  members attended each receiving a small present and an exceptional meal by the 

Mercure staff which was appreciated by all. 

The Probuskers entertained us with Christmas Carols which was a pretty special feature of our 

Christmas Party. 

New Years Resolutions 

I guess  because it is the time for resolutions, these are some that I have on my bucket list. 
The ones highlighted are mine. 

 

• exercise more. 

• Lose weight. 

• Get organized. 

• Learn a new skill or hobby. 

• Live life to the fullest. 

• Save more money / spend less money. 

• Quit smoking. 

• Spend more time with family and friends. 


